
 

 

Parent Committee Meeting Policy 

Arrowhead Head Start will provide opportunities to all parents of enrolled children, and prenatal 

parents, to participate in committees that advise in developing and implementing local program 

policies, activities, and services to ensure they meet the needs of children and families.  

 

 

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard 1301.4.   
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